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Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

Request for Proposals 
 

RUBBISH HAULING & TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

 

 

The Town of Rye, NH is soliciting proposals from contractors interested in providing services for the 

hauling and transportation of 30 and 42 cubic yard rubbish and recycling containers.  

 

Interested contractors should contact Dennis McCarthy, Public Works Director by calling (603) 964-5300 

or emailing dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us to obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals. 

  

Proposals must be received in the Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no later than 

2:00 p.m., Thursday, July 11, 2019. 

 

Proposals must be marked on the outside of the mailing envelope as “Rubbish Hauling”. 

 


